
	
 
 

	 	
	
	
	
	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	
	 	 	

	
	 	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	

	
	

	

	
	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	

 
 

February	 11, 2019 

Dr. Paul Burkhardt 
Executive	Vice	President	and 	Provost 
Prescott 	College
220 Grove Avenue 
Prescott, AZ 86301 

Dear	 Dr. Burkhardt: 

I am	 now in receipt of the teach-out agreement that you have executed with Green
Mountain College (GMC) and the letter documenting the New England Commission of
Higher	 Education’s	 (NECHE)	 approval of	 this	 teach-out 	plan.	Your	forwarding	of	these	
documents follows recent conversations during which you informed me of Prescott
College’s	 intent	to	serve	as	the	preferred	teach-out 	partner	for	GMC	as	it 	prepares	to	cease	 
operations after the spring semester of 2019. 

It is clear from	 the agreement that this new partnership has been built on a longstanding
relationship, with a commonality of mission	and	purpose, that	clearly 	underscores your	 
interest in assisting GMC. My review of Prescott’s current status with HLC leaves me with 
no concern about your capacity to fulfill the terms of the teach-out agreement. 

You	can	feel	free to 	share 	this 	letter 	with 	all	parties 	involved 	in	this 	action,	and 	please 	don’t	 
hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance. I wish you and 	the 	entire 	GMC 
community all the best as you come together to assist GMC students in the completion of
their 	degrees. 

Sincerely, 

John W. Marr, Jr.
Vice President for Accreditation Relations 


